
 
 

TREVISANI NEL MONDO VANCOUVER - NEWS 
 
Here is some information for you on upcoming events taking place outside and 
inside. You will receive either a phone call or an email reminding you of these 
events, but please mark them down so you don’t forget to attend them. You can 
also always visit our website – www.trevisanivancouver.com for updated 
information. 

 
      
           
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Our first event coming up is our 
annual Picnic.  This takes place 
on Sunday, July 30th at 
Confederation Park in 
Burnaby.  It begins at 
12:00and goes all day with 
delicious food. Come out and 
invite some of your friends.  If it 
rains we will be selling food at 
the park to take home. We will 
be having pasta, sausages, 
polenta & trippe so we hope to 

see you there. 
 

 

MEETING 
 

Sunday September 24th is 
our  General Meeting.  This 
begins at 1:30 pm, it takes 
place at St. Helen's in 
Burnaby.  Come out and 
have a snack and ask any 
questions you might have. 
This will be your opportunity 
to sign up for our Bocce 
Tournament  which will take 
place in October and to pick 
up your tickets for our 
banquet which takes place in 
November. 
 

 

Trevisani Banquet will be held on Saturday November 4th at the Italian Cultural 
Center. Doors will open at 5:00 pm with the choir singing from 6:15 to 6:40.  Dinner 
will be served at 7:00 pm. Ticket price is $65.00 per ticket and the tickets will go on 
sale at the AGM in September.  For more information contact Teresa at 604-299-
5950. Due to the popularity of this banquet we cannot reserve tickets until after the 
September meeting.   

 

Trevisani Bus Tour 

 
Join our Coast and Mountain 
Circle  
Tour August 15, 2017  
3 days 2 nights.  
Highlights:  
Britannia Mine Tour 
Sea to Sky Gondola 
Whistler 
Fort Berens Winery Tour 
Cascades Casino Resort 
Campbell's Gold Honey Farm 
And much more... 
Space is limited, please contact  
Sandra Gagne at  
604-763-6107. 
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I wish everyone a wonderful summer season and look forward to seeing you at 
our upcoming events. If you have any questions feel free to email us at – 
trevisanivancouver@gmail.com    
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Settimo Perizzolo 
 
 

 

 
 

Bocce Tournament will take 
place in October 1st at Il 
Centro.  If you wish to 
participate please call 
Bortolo at 604-294-9553 and 
reserve your spot. 

 

 
Is this a special year for 
you?  Are you celebrating 
your 80th or 90th birthday 
or your 50th, 60th, 70th 
anniversary?  If so please 
contact Emanuela at 604-
294-5615 and advise so 
that we can honor you at 
our banquet. Please let us 
know before September 30, 
2017. 

 
 
SCHOLARSHIPS – If YOUR 
child has graduated from 
high school this year and will 
be attending a post 
secondary school by January 
2018, please let us know. 
Students are eligible for our 
scholarship ONLY if their 
parents are Trevisani 
members. Again please 
contact Emanuela with the 
information before Sept 30. 

 
 

 
 

UNIVERSITY OR COLLEGE 
GRADUATES – If your child 
or grandchild has graduated 
from a post secondary 
institution, please let us know 
so we can congratulate them 
at our banquet. Call 
Emanuela before Sept 30. 
 

NEWLYWEDS - If you are a 
member and are a 
newlywed, let us know as 
we wish to congratulate you 
at the banquet. Please 
contact a committee 
member before Sept 30, as 
your ticket will be free. 
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